Apache Junction Police Department
Memorandum

Date: May 29, 2024
To: Mayor Chip Wilson and City Council
From: Chief Michael Pooley

Subject: Resolution 24-23, Intergovernmental Agreement — The agreement
between the Town of Gilbert and the City of Apache Junction
involves swapping radio consoles for a Recruit Training Officer
position.

Reference is made to the proposed Intergovernmental Agreement (“IGA”) presented

by Town of Gilbert to the City of Apache Junction regarding the exchange of three

Motorola 7500 radio consoles and associated equipment for a recruit training officer

position.

Adoption of Resolution No. 24-23 is respectfully requested.



